
	

	
Christine Cudahy Named Assistant Sales Manager Daniel Gale Sotheby's Garden 
City Office 
 
Garden City, NY. February 19, 2016. Daniel Gale Sotheby's International 
Realty, one of the nation's leading realtors, recently named Christine 
Cudahy Assistant Sales Manager for its Garden City Office.   Her appointment 
was announced by Daniel Gale Sotheby's President and CEO Patricia Petersen 
at the organization's Annual Kick Off meeting at The Garden City Hotel. 
  
"We are very pleased to have Christine join our management team," said Ms. 
Petersen.  "Her analytical skills combined with her ability to mentor her 
fellow agents will be a benefit to newer and veteran agents alike." 
 
Christine will be working in tandem with sales manager Claudia Galvin, who 
echoed the sentiments of Ms. Petersen.  "Christine was the obvious choice to 
take on this role. She is experienced in the business and has a keen 
awareness of the value of relationships and serving people. She will be a 
great asset to the Garden City office and our management team." 
 
In her 8 years with Daniel Gale Sotheby's, Christine has consistently 
excelled, earning membership in the Gold Circle of Excellence, which 
recognizes the highest achieving agents. Christine is also a certified 
buyers representative. Prior to joining Daniel Gale Sotheby's, Christine 
spent 10 years in investment banking for UBS.  She is a graduate of 
Providence College with a degree in Accounting.  A longtime resident of 
Garden City, Christine has been an active member of the community for over 
20 years, from helping out at the schools to volunteering for local 
charitable organizations.   
  
Founded in 1922, Daniel Gale Sotheby's International Realty consistently 
leads the nation in achieving one of the highest average sales prices in the 
country.  Daniel Gale Sotheby's is a $2.5 billion dollar organization with 
800 sales associates in 28 offices spanning Long Island and Queens. 
Services include a Relocation Division, an award-winning Marketing & 



Technology Department, a Development Marketing Group, Commercial and Rental 
Divisions; and Ambassador Abstract title company.  The Sotheby's 
International RealtyR affiliate for Long Island and Queens since 1976, 
Daniel Gale Sotheby's has gained national and international recognition, 
including top honors worldwide.  In addition to its place on the Regents 
Board of "Who's Who in Luxury Real Estate," Daniel Gale Sotheby's 
International Realty is active in Real Trends, The Asian Real Estate 
Association and The Realty Alliance (comprising some of the real estate 
industry's most influential companies with participation "by invitation 
only").  For more information, visit www.danielgale.com. 
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